
6/13/08 
 
Via E Mail to pubcom@finra.org 
 
Re: FINRA Regulatory Notice 08-26 (Proposed Consolidated FINRA Rule Addressing Investor Education and 
Protection) 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
Thank you for allowing interested parties to comment on this proposal. On behalf of member firm George K. 
Baum & Company, we respectfully make the following two requests: 
 
First, we request that the proposed Rule 2267 itself, or Supplementary Material thereto, state expressly that 
member firms are permitted to provide to their customers the required items of information by including those 
items on periodic account statements and/or on trade confirmations. 
 
Second, we request that the proposed Rule 2267 itself, or Supplementary Material thereto, state expressly that 
member firms are not required to provide such items of information to "institutional accounts" as defined in 
NASD Rule 3110(c)(4) or any successor rule thereto. 
 
We would be happy to discuss with FINRA personnel our reasons for making these requests. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kent J. Lund 
Executive Vice President, Chief Compliance Officer 
George K. Baum & Company 
lund@gkbaum.com 
 
This communication constitutes an electronic communication within the meaning of the Electronic 
Communications Act, 18 USC 2510, and its disclosure is strictly limited to the recipient intended by the sender 
of this message. This communication may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the 
intended recipient and receipt by anyone other than the intended recipient does not constitute loss of the 
confidential or privileged nature of the communication. Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. 
If you are not the intended recipient or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the 
intended recipient, please contact sender by return electronic mail and delete all copies of this communication. 
Similar laws in other countries where any recipient of this e-mail resides also apply. 
 


